In English, the Year Ones have been busy creating a new character to fit into Anthony Browne's stories, including Willy the Wimp and Willy the Champ. The children then worked in pairs to interview each other about their new character!



The children have been measuring both Length and Capacity in Maths, and have started learning about telling the time to the half hour and the hour.



In Science, the children have been making a model of a familiar landscape to show day time/night time.



Children who reached 75 stars last week got to enjoy a session of fun with games from home in their classroom. A lot of fun was had!

A reminder that Year 1 Year Level Assemblies are held on Mondays at 12:50 in the Main CPA. All welcome!

Year One Teachers